
 
22 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Student 
 
Wow!  Where did the last 12 weeks go? I hope this letter finds you in good health and you have 

managed to enjoy some of the earlier good weather.  First of all, I want to say, “You have not 

been forgotten!”.  I can appreciate you have been on a rollercoaster ride of emotions of late, but 

hopefully, with more information available about next steps, this will help with any uncertainty.  

 

Further to the letter Miss Monelle sent out a couple of months ago concerning future 

examinations, etc, your teachers have now completed the long process of finalising your 

predicted grades and these have been sent onto the respective exam boards.  Your teachers will 

have used a variety of methods to come to their final judgement, including all the assessment 

results and knowledge they have of you from teaching you the GCSE content.  The exam boards 

will then use all the national data to award you your final GCSE results which you will receive on 

Thursday 20 August 2020. 

 

In terms of your GCSE results, historically you would have been able to come and collect them 

personally from school.  However, like most things this year, your results day will be somewhat 

different.  Results will be distributed via the MyEd app or by post.  In order to receive your results 

on results day by MyEd, we need your permission.  Please email Mrs Wright at 

rwright@plymstockschool.org.uk from your school email account, NOT your personal account, 

copying and pasting the following message: 

 
‘Dear Mrs Wright, I give the school permission to send my examination results to my 
parents via the MyEd app.’ 

 

a) Please add your full name to the email. 

b) Alternatively, we can send your results through the post.  These will not be posted until 

results day so you will not receive your results until a day or so later, depending on the 

post. 

 
Please make sure the MyEd app is still working or has not been deleted.  Further details about 

‘Results Day 2020’ will be issued nearer the time. 
 

In terms of next steps, we are still available to guide and support you.  

 

If you are still unsure about your Post-16 options or think you might have changed your mind, Ms 

Linzell is still available to offer you support in your choices.  For help, please contact:  

Year 11 Next Steps Guidance:  tlinzell@plymstockschool.org.uk 

Year 11 Plymstock Sixth Form queries:  emonelle@plymstockschool.org.uk 
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To finish, please see a lovely message from Mrs Robb: 
 

Dear Year 11 
 

It seems like so long since we were last at school, I still miss you all.  I wanted to let you 

know that when it is safe to do so we will still have your Leavers’ Assembly and your Prom 

- I haven't forgotten.  Please keep me up to date if any of your parent contact details 

change so that I will still be able to let you know about these important events.  Don't 

forget that even though you are not physically in school, I am still here to support you and 

you can contact me through my school email at any time.  I'm really looking forward to 

seeing you all again. Take care of yourselves. 

 
As always, if you require any further information, advice or guidance, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at school.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
M A Taylor 
ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER 
DIRECTOR OF ATTAINMENT, LEARNING & PROGRESS YEARS 10 & 11 

MATaylor@plymstockschool.org.uk 
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